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Piraeus Port Authority S.A. 
Procurement Department 
10, Akti Miaouli, 
GR 185 38,  
Piraeus, Greece. 
Tel: +30 210 4550186   
Fax: +30 210 4550187  
E-mail: procurement@olp.gr  
 
 
Subject: Clarifications to the interested parties, regarding the Call for Tenders for the 
procurement of two (2) Event Hall and New meeting room Video Wall projects. 
 
Interested parties are kindly requested to refer to all clarifications published provided by PPA, 
regarding the questions received until 14th February 2020, in relation to the “Call for Tenders for 
the procurement of two (2) Event Hall and New meeting room Video Wall projects”. 
 
The said replies constitute an integral part of the Call. 
 
Question 1:  

           “…………………. 
1. Έχουμε την δυνατότητα να προσφέρουμε δύο εναλλακτικές προτάσεις τόσο για το LED wall όσο 

και για το Video wall ;  
2. Υπάρχει η δυνατότητα παρουσίασης των προτάσεών μας στο πλαίσιο μίας συνάντησης μαζί σας, 

πριν ή μετά την συμμετοχή μας στον διαγωνισμό;” 
 
     “………………….. 
      1.  Is it possible for us to offer 2 alternative proposals for the LED Video Wall and the second 
                Video Wall? 
     2.    Is it possible to arrange a meeting with you, before or after our participation in the tender?” 
 

 
Answer 1: 

1. No we need only one solution within the offer. 

2. After the tender if it is needed, we will inform you. 

Question 2: 

“Προς αποφυγή λαθών και παρερμηνεύσεων, θα θέλαμε το τμήμα του διαγωνισμού που 
αναφέρεται στα δικαιολογητικά συμμετοχής και στα αποδεικτικά δυνατότητας εκτέλεσης του έργου 
από τον εκάστοτε υποψήφιο στην ελληνική γλώσσα. 

Σας ευχαριστούμε εκ των προτέρων.”  

 

14th February 2020 
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“In order for mistakes and misinterpretations to be avoided, we would like to receive a Greek 
translation of the participation documentation as well as the project’s experience documentation 
proof to be submitted by each Candidate.” 

Thank you in advance. 
 
Answer 2: 
 
We can accept both Greek and English language. 
 
 

Question 3: 

1. We would like you to inform us of any clarifications provided so far regarding the above 
mentioned tender, and keep us posted for any such clarification provided in the future. 

2. We would also like you to clarify the following so there are no misinterpretations 
concerning the above mentioned tender: 

o In par.1.2.1 (p.15 of 25) it is mentioned that all information and documentation will 
be drafted in the English language and will be accompanied by legal translation into 
one of Greek or English language. 

“Please confirm that we can submit the official company’s legal documents at their original 
language (Greek) and the technical and financial offer in English.” 

Answer 3: 
 
 
1. Please visit regularly PPA SA website, in order to be promptly informed about any answers to 

clarifications / further information requested that have been uploaded, regarding the 
abovementioned tender. 

 
2.  Yes, we confirm.  
 


